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Dear City Council,  I am in favor of banning individuals’ fireworks in Sebastopol.  I look forward to the fourth of
July celebration at the high school when it is covid-safe to have a fireworks/ community event.  Please add this to
community input.  Thank you.

Natalie Timm, city resident










